NOTICE OF CO-OPTION
Cinderford Town Council 

Vacancy for Co-option of a Town Councillor 
Following the resignation of Cllr Lynn Sterry, Cinderford West Ward, the Council has one vacancy.  Since no electors have called for an election, the Council will fill this vacancy by co-option.  
Applications are invited from interested and qualified members of the public.

A Co-Option Application Form and details of Eligibility Criteria can be obtained from clerk@cinderfordtowncouncil.gov.uk  or by writing to The Clerk, Cinderford Town Council, St Annal’s House, Belle Vue Centre, Belle Vue Road, Cinderford, GL14 2AB.  
Applications will be considered by the Council at its meeting on 10th May 2022. 
Applications to be considered at this meeting must be received by midday on 10th May 2022.   
Date: 20/04/2022
Emma Bennett, Clerk, Cinderford Town Council 

